

## FRIENDS OF NEVILL ROAD SCHOOLS

Welcome to the Nevill Road Schools community. We hope your child settles in well to Nevill Road, it's a great place to be!

The Friends of Nevill Road Schools PTA is proud to have supported both the Infant and Junior schools with various projects over the years. We organise events and activities throughout the academic year to bring some fun into day-to-day school life and raise much needed funds for the schools.

Over the last few years over £80,000 has been raised and put towards projects such as kitting out the Junior library, making improvements to the Infants outdoor areas and providing fun trips including to the panto and zoo.

We are a registered charity and run as a charitable organisation.

We look forward to meeting you at future events, and if you would like to get involved we welcome you with open arms! The events and activites can only continue with your support.

## PTA

**School discos** 

**Summer/Xmas Fairs** 

Make the rules days

**Sponsored activities** 

Cake sales

Special day gifts

**Preloved Uniform** 

## HOW TO GET INVOLVED WITH THE PTA AND SUPPORT NEVILL ROAD SCHOOLS





Sign up to the 'Your School Lottery' and you could win up to £25k whilst supporting Nevill Road Schools.

It's super simple to sign up, just visit the link below and click 'buy ticket'. You'll need to register and then you can decide whether to buy tickets weekly or set up a direct debit.

Tickets for the lottery cost just £1 per week, with a top prize of £25,000!

There is also a guaranteed winner for each school every Saturday which is drawn on a raffle basis, so there are two chances to win a prize. All terms and conditions can be found on the school lottery website.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/sc hool/nevill-road-schools





We sell pre loved uniform regularly through the school year. Items are only £1 each and all the money goes towards supporting the school!

We now have an online shop where you can order and then pick up from the school receptions.

You can check availability and order here https://friends-of-nevill-road-schools.sumup.link





Whether you can volunteer for an hour at home to pack some of our gifts for Mother's Day, offer assistance at a disco, through to helping at one of the school fairs, all help is gratefully appreciated.



We aim to have a representative from each class join our PTA whatsapp to help us share news to all classes. Please get in touch if you can help.

Email us at friendsofnevillroadschools@gmail.com or message us on facebook for more info.







Follow us to find out about all our fundraising activities

Facebook: Friends of Nevill Road Schools (PTA)